14th July 2023

Lots of things have been happening at Steeton Primary School and beyond this week and last week.
Well done to the Year 6 pupils who received their SATS results this week. Reports are still scheduled
to be sent out on Monday 17th July at 3pm. Unfortunately due to health and safety reason we had to
postpone the Sports Day until next week (Monday 10am for Y6 and Wednesday Ipm for the rest of the

school). The children spent this morning in their new classes for the first of 3 transition events.

Silver Birch have been on a wonderful school
trip to Grassington, last week with the
Yorkshire Dales National Park Team.

A very fun-filled final Forest School for Ash
Class, which ended in a water fight for some!

UKS2 enjoyed a walk to Cliffe Castle to
participate in an Ancient Egyptian workshop.

Year 6 Leavers presentation!

PE kits for Y6 on Monday
PE kits for the rest of the school on Wednesday

Year 6 Residential Wednesday - Friday

Diary Dates

17.7.23 - Transition Day all day
17.7.23 - Y6 Leavers Lunch (optional)

17.7.23 - 2:30pm parents and carers

invited in to meet the new teacher and
class

18.7.23 - Year 6 Stay Safe Trip
18.7.23 - Transition Day all Day for rest
of school
19.7.23 - EYFS Forest School J
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